
DE Writing enjoyed a book
tasting (photos, left) to find
memoirs to read for their
upcoming unit. After sampling
five books, they had hot drinks &
treats. Honors English 9 enjoyed
a spooky book tasting with a
side of Halloween candy.

Our book fair is December 1-
8! It'll be open to TVHS
families on Saturday,
December 2. For more info,
visit tinyurl.com/tvhsbookfair
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student visits:

2808

lessons taught:

31

book checkouts:

721

computer checkouts:

861

The Tucson Festival of Books’ Young Artists & Authors
Contest has begun! The deadline to enter is December
21, 2023. Contest rules and entry forms are in the
Library and on the Tucson Festival of Books' website.

Reading can reduce
stress by 60% in as
little as 6 minutes!

NaNoWriMo

University of Sussex, 2009

November is National Novel
Writing Month! TVHS students
are setting personal writing
goals. For more info, visit
tinyurl.com/tvhsnanowrimo


